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Product Discontinuation NoticeCornell Dubilier Electronics, Inc.  1605 E. Rodney French Blvd.  New Bedford, MA 02744	Ph: (508) 996-8561   Fax: (508) 996-3830 www.cde.com



Effective Date:  October 23, 2014

Description of Change:
This notice is to inform our customers of the discontinuation of specific parts within our radial lead electrolytic capacitor offerings, Types SKR-SNR-SEKR-SSR series.

Reason For Change:  Material no longer available for manufacturing

Last Time Buy Date:  None Offered         
Last Time Shipment Date:  None Offered

Part Number/Series/Families Affected:  See attached Excel Spreadsheet

Notes:
We apologize for any inconvenience. For possible replacement contact:

Bill Haddad, Product Manager
bhaddad@cde.com
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